Subject: Re: Reports from LSAF '09
Posted by Wayne Parham on Thu, 06 Aug 2009 18:23:44 GMT
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My guess is the mystery photographer was probably either Albert Porter from Positive Feedback
or Phillip Holmes from Dagogo. Both E-Zines were there covering the show.

| haven't seen the Positive Feedback writeup, but just noticed that Dagogo has published theirs:
Lone Star Audiofest 2009 coverage on Dagogo, by Phillip Holmes
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